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Content: 

According to the Decision No.161/QĐ-SGDHCM and No. 162/QĐ-SGDHCM dated April 

04, 2024 issued by the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE), DLG shares changed from warning 

to supervision status because the profit after tax in 2022 and 2023 were negative number and the 

auditor has given a qualified opinion according to the audited financial statements in 2022 and 

2023. Besides, the auditor has given a qualified opinion on the reviewed semi-annual financial 

statements in 2024. 

Pursuant to the provisions of Point h, Clause 1, Article 120 under Decree 155/2020/NĐ-

CP dated December 31, 2020, DLG shares have likely to be delisted. Therefore, HOSE reminds 

that the shares of DLG will be listed if DLG continues the violation of information disclosure 

regulations on the audted financial statements in 2024. 

 


